
Dear NAHMA Member,  
  
On Tuesday, August 12, NAHMA distributed a HUD certification form (#50066) for purposes of the 
Violence Against Women Act (VAWA). We would like to clarify that this form applies to properties that 
participate in programs through the Office of Public and Indian Housing. 
  
Affordable multifamily housing owners/managers should continue to use HUD form 91066 for certifying 
domestic violence, dating violence, or stalking has occurred. HUD form 91066 was issued in 2008; it has 
been attached to this message for reference.  
  
Please reply to this message if you have any questions. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Scott McMillen 
Government Affairs Coordinator 
National Affordable Housing Management Association 
Phone: 703-504-9616 
Email: scott.mcmillen@nahma.org 
 


